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Welcome back to you and your children, we hope you all had a lovely Easter break. We have already 
been back a week into this short term, as we welcome Ralphy, Ava and Evie. It
explore the environment and settle quickly thanks to many of 
the way. The weather has been lovely and the sun shining so of course lots of fun in the garden where 
the children love to be! 

Special Events 
Birthdays                       
MayJuneJuly 

Hazle – 20th Oakley – 2nd              Alaska-Rose – 29th  

Georgie – 29th                         Jesse – 16th  

                                                    Ralphy – 22nd            August

                                                    Charlie – 30th            Theodore 

 
Graduation Photos (leavers only) – 9th June
Sports Day – Tuesday 1st July 
Parents Evening – Friday 4th July 
Graduation party – Monday 21st July 
Tillingham Flower Show parade – Saturday 26
 

We are excited to start PE with the 
children this term. Our school leavers 
have been asked to bring in a PE kit to 
leave at Pre School. This gives them the 
opportunity to undress and dress 
themselves ready for school. We will 
encourage them to turn their clothes 
from inside out and the right way around, 
but remembering however they put it on 
is ok, they dressed themselves! We will all 
take part in exercising during the 
afternoon session, a bit of yoga, games 
and of course we’ll start practicing for 
sports day. In previous years PE has been 
a big hit and very enjoyable 😊 
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The weather has been lovely and the sun shining so of course lots of fun in the garden where 

 

Reminders
The weather is changing and summer is coming! 

Please pack the children appropriate clothing
maybe a change of clothes for all the water play 

and rain coat for those rainy days.
Please name everything, it makes it so much easier

for the children (and us)
Please do not bring any food or drink into the hall 
except lunch boxes on a Monday, Wednesday and 

Friday, please remember we are NUT FREE.
 

If you have any questions or would like
information please speak to Karen or Emma, 

alternatively feel free to send a message to your 
child’s key person.

Please visit our webpage: www.tillinghampreschool.co.uk

Important Dates
 

 
 

Summer Term: Tuesday 22nd April 
Half Term: 26th May- 

 
May bank Holiday: Monday 5

 

August 

30th            Theodore –3rd  

 

June 

Saturday 26th July 

We are excited to start PE with the 
children this term. Our school leavers 
have been asked to bring in a PE kit to 

This gives them the 
and dress 

themselves ready for school. We will 
encourage them to turn their clothes 
from inside out and the right way around, 
but remembering however they put it on 
is ok, they dressed themselves! We will all 

, a bit of yoga, games 
start practicing for 

sports day. In previous years PE has been 

 

 

Welcome back to you and your children, we hope you all had a lovely Easter break. We have already 
s been lovely to see them 

children who happily show them 
The weather has been lovely and the sun shining so of course lots of fun in the garden where 

Reminders 
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